
April 14, 2020 
 
Hello Parents & Players of PTAA, 
 
The board continues to monitor the COVID-19 situation. We met yesterday to discuss 
plans for the spring season. As mentioned in our last communication, we will follow 
the policies set forth by public health authorities and the government, and our pause 
on the spring season currently remains until April 30th. The board will continue to 
prepare contingency plans and procedures to be ready to take the field and start our 
spring season once we get the proper indications that it is safe to do so. 
 
​We hope that everyone is staying safe and healthy during this difficult time, and that 
we will all see each other on the fields again soon! 
 
​We will send a follow up communication after our next meeting on April 27th. 
 
​Thank you for your support. If you have further questions, comments, or concerns 
please reply to this email. 
 
 
​Thanks, 
 
The PTAA Board 
 

 


